Living Hope Church

An Evangelical Free Church Lessons from a Fishing Trip John 21:1-19

November 20th, 2016 Pastor Stephen Johnson

In the beginning was the Word, and the Word was God. He was in the beginning with God. All things were made—through him, and without him was not any thing made that was made. In him was life, and the life was the light of man. The light shines in the darkness, and the darkness in the darkness, and the darkness are written so that you may believe that Jesus is the Const, the Son of God, and that by believe that you you may have life in his name.

Living Hope for All Generations

www.LivingHopeEFC.cc (970) 243-0402

Pastor Steve: cell: 640-2120 - pastorsteve@livinghopeefc.cc

For Our Visitors

Please sign your name and address on an information card and pick up a frisbee and water bottle.

Visitors eat free at the Silver & Gold Café before the service; we hope to see you there.

Our nursery is located downstairs on the left as you enter the fellowship hall.

Restrooms are located through the door on the right at the front of the sanctuary or in the basement to the right of the kitchen.

This Morning	
Children's Sunday School Café Adult Bible class (upstairs)	9:30 AM
Worship Service Nursery Children's Church	10:30 AM

o the right of		
This Week		
Today	6:00 PM	Youth Group
Today	6:00 PM	Kids Club
Today	6:15 PM	Prayer
Saturday	9:00 AM	Greenhouse
Saturday	8:30 AM	Burrito Brigade

Financial Report	October	2016 Totals
Income	\$16,512.93	\$154,647.76
Expenses	\$20,626.86	\$181,668.43
Income VS Expenses	(\$7,217.42)	(\$23,996.52)

Our Weekly giving need is \$4,100 November 6th offering was \$3,491.85

Servant Schedule	Today	Next Week
Nursery	Glenda	Sonia
Children's Church	Play Practice	Play Practice
Greeters	Carol	Pete & Zach
Counters	Kathie	John

Angel Tree Ministry You can pick up in the foyer or from Marie Nemec.

Children's Christmas Practice – during Children's church time.

2017 Calendars are now available in your mailbox. If you don't have a mailbox in the foyer, give Pastor Steve a note and he will make you one.

Counters needed- One of the tasks Pastor Andrew took care of on a weekly basis was counting our offering. We need volunteers to help count on a rotating basis. Contact Pastor Steve if you are willing to help.

Women's Bible study - on I Peter at noon on Mondays at church – Join us! Last meeting of 2016 will be December 12th

NEW!!! Sunday Evening Activities – Kids' club for K-5th grade starts tonight! 6-7:30 in the Childrens' church room. Thanks to Niki Duckworth for leading this. Youth group meets at the same time, led by Austin Duckworth. Prayer meeting, led by Ben Hill, meets from 6:15-7:15.

Auction and Book sale fundraiser! Last bids on the auction will be December 4th. Some really special items in the foyer! Books, 5 for \$1, go ahead and take them and put the money in the white box.

Birthdays: Ernest Hodson, Cindy Schanaman

Prayer Request cards are available in the lobby

Living Hope Prayer Priorities: Each week we join in prayer for one of our missionaries, an area of ministry in our church, as well as a few of our regular attenders. You are welcome to join us Sunday nights at 6:15 to pray with others at the church.

To Start the **PRAYER CHAIN** call Ruby 243-4172 or Kathy 216-1743 **Prayer Warriors** – Bev 255-7383

This week we are praying for:

Missionaries – Dick & Laura Mae Gardner – Wycliff Bible Translators
Ministry – Nursery / Children's Church
In our Church – Jim & Karla Tilford, Jeremy & Peggy Vancleve, Ralph & Sandy Verrone

Heavenly Father: Please draw	_ to Jesus
and make them an ambassador of Chi	rist

Living Hope for All Generations

Lessons from a Fishing Trip John 21:1-19

God is interested in
God is interested in
God is interested in